
November 4, 2024

UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 
NORTHERN DISTRICT OF ILLINOIS 
EASTERN and WESTERN DIVISIONS 

ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER NO. 24-13 

Court Closing for Thanksgiving Holiday 

In addition to the federal holiday on Thursday, November 28, 2024, the United 
States Bankruptcy Court for the Northern District of Illinois will be closed on Friday, 
November 29, 2024. 

Dated: 

Jacqueline P. Cox 
Chief Judge 


